
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To All, 
 
In light of the coronavirus outbreak the Coaching Committee have cancelled all 
training with immediate effect. 
 
Therefore; training which had already been booked which includes the Air Rifle 
training on 28th March at Trackside, the LSR training on 4th April at Keelby and 
the prone training in May at Springfield. 
 
We will be in touch again as soon as we are in a position to make future 
bookings. 
 
Any questions please get in touch with any of the committee above, 
 
Kind regards 
Richard 
 
 
Richard Johnson 
Chairman 

Jill Norman 

Regional Coach 
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